
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 31st March 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have started learning 

about division. If you would like to practise 

this at home then for  20÷5 the children 

would need to share 20 between 5 groups. 

You could use pasta so the children can prac-

tise sharing out the amount. In English, the 

children have been learning about the sea-

side and writing setting descriptions.   

Next week, the children will be learning about 

fractions. They need to be able to identify 

and draw a half,  quarter and a third. Then 

we will be looking at the properties of 2D and 

3D shapes. In English, we will be doing a en-

actment of ‘The Snail and The Whale’ and the 

children will be writing an email about what 

happened.  

In Science, the children will be starting to 

learn about habitats and identifying objects 

that are: alive,  dead and never alive.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Remember to complete Doodle Learning 
Maths homework.  

Children should also complete one piece 
of homework each week from 
their new Summer 1 Home-
work Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: determination 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

Beale Park trip 13th June. 

 

Star of the week:   

We will do this next week as we have just 
returned to school.  

 


